
SAINT PAUL’S SCHOOL
Principal’s Office

Dear Saint Paul’s School Community,

As you now know, I will be assuming the responsibilities of president of Saint Paul’s School
on June 1, 2024. I am truly humbled by this opportunity and accept the responsibility to
continue Brother Ray’s work with excitement, gravity, and indefatigability. I am also
extraordinarily grateful to Trevor Watkins whom I have worked closely with over the past
12 years. Trevor delayed a well-deserved, albeit brief, retirement to serve as interim
president and to help ensure a smooth transition and has dedicated the last 41 years of his
professional life to our institution.

As president, my first decision will be to appoint the current assistant principal, Mr. Lee
Pierre, as the next principal of Saint Paul’s. Lee is unquestionably qualified to assume his
new role and has worked closely with our administrative team for the last 5 years. Lee
began his career at Saint Paul’s in 1999 and has served in various capacities over the years.
Our programs will be in his excellent hands, and his Lasallian formation as a graduate of
both the Lasallian Leadership Institute and Discerning Leaders has solidified his
commitment to the Lasallian Mission.

Finally, I will also appoint Mr. Matthew Pinero as the new assistant principal to aid Lee in
his duties. Again, Matt is extremely well-qualified to assume these new duties, having
worked closely with me and Lee for the past several years. He, too, is dedicated to Lasallian
Catholic education at Saint Paul’s.

Thank you for your support of Saint Paul’s School. I ask you to keep all of us in your
prayers, but I assure you that this time of transition will go smoothly and will only advance
the Lasallian Catholic educational Mission at Saint Paul’s School. In a word, Saint Paul’s
will continue to feel and look like Saint Paul’s.

Saint John Baptist de La Salle! Pray for us! Live, Jesus, in our hearts! Forever!

Joe Dickens

Principal


